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TIME: 
PLACE: 

7:30P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

April20,2009 

Centerville Municipal Building 
Deputy-Mayor Douglas Cline 
Councilmembers: John Beals 

Paul Gresham 
Belinda Kenley 
James Singer 

Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Hom 
Finance Director Steven Hinshaw 
City Planner Steven Feverston 
Public Works Director Robert James 
City Engineer Douglas Spitler 
Operations Manager Mary Lou Pence 
Assistant to the City Manager Jennifer Wilder 
Assistant to the City Manager Kristen Gopman 
Economic Development Administrator Nathan Cahall 
Human Resource Manager Ginger Yonak 
Municipal Attorney Scott Liberman 

Mr. Hom announced the following: 
• Jacque Sheley passed away on Saturday, April 18, 2009. He was a long 

time Civic Volunteer. A Memorial Service is being planned for the end of 
the week. 

• The Centerville earnings tax is up 1.6% as of the middle of April. 
• The renewal of Anthem/BCBS is being reduced by 3% for the coming year. 
• The Bid Opening for the proposed Public Works Center is to be held on 

Wednesday, April 22, 2009 at 2:00 p.m. 
• The Kalaman Blood Drive is scheduled for Monday, April 27, 2009 from 9 

a.m. to 5 p.m. at the Centerville Police Department. 

The Environmental Committee met this evening prior to the Work Session. The 
City has signed an agreement as an ENERGY STAR Partner. The City has made a commitment 
to examine municipal energy use. An update will be given at the Council Meeting. 

Mr. Hom reported that he had spoken to a representative of the developer who 
said that the Kroger Marketplace project is still moving forward . 
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Mr. Beals made a motion to convene into Executive Session regarding Litigation . 
Mr. Singer seconded the motion. A roll call vote resulted in five ayes. At such time, after no 
official business was conducted, Mrs. Kenley moved that Council adjourn out of Executive 
Session. Dr. Gresham seconded the motion. The motion passed with five ayes. 

Debra A. James 
Clerk of Council 


